
THE	BLADES	SABBATH	
SCHOOL	NEWSLETTER	

	
2021	3RD	QUARTER	







THE	BLADES	GRAUDATES	

Congratulations	to	our	Blades’	
Graduates	

as	you	transition	into	the	next	phase	
of	your	education.	

May	God	be	a	strong	influence	in	
your	lives.	

The	Blades	family	is	extremely	
proud	of	your	accomplishments.		

Please	stay	in	touch.		We	want	to	
hear	from	you!	

Our	prayers	are	with	you!!!!	






